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Daniel Starza Smith reports that, in “The Poems of Sir Henry Goodere: 
A Diplomatic Edition” (John Donne Journal 32 [2012]: 99–164), he 
accidentally recorded that Prince Charles and the Duke of Buckingham 
returned to England from Spain in October 1624 (p. 103). The year they 
returned was 1623, and the dating of Goodere’s “Congratulations to ye 
Prince newly returned from Spayne” (poem 9 in his edition) should 
therefore have read “October 1623?”. 
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